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Commissioners, 

The EDC Growers Alliance formally requests to be a stakeholder in the upcoming meeting on 12/14/23. As such 

we would like to be actively included in the entire discussion. This would be very similar to the discussion, 

participation and engagement at the PC workshops held earlier this year. Since this item is critical to the Alliance 

and its members, and as one of the primary stakeholders, we would appreciate your consideration in this matter. 

Thank you. 
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